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February 18, 2020 
To:  School Board Members 
From: Ross Short, Director, CTE 
Re: Skilled and Technical Sciences Program Reapproval  
 
Washington State requires Career and Technical Education Programs be approved by the Office 
of Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI) prior to offering the program.  On a five-year 
rotation, each program area must be resubmitted to OSPI for Program Re-Approval.  For the 
2019-20 school year, the Stanwood-Camano School District was required to submit our Skilled 
and Technical Sciences program for re-approval.  This process includes a review of the course 
frameworks, skills gap data, and the student leadership program.  We have completed the 
program re-approval process and the program was approved by OSPI on February 6, 2020.  The 
final step is local School Board Approval and acceptance of the program.   
 
Attached for your approval and signature is the Program Re-Approval for the Stanwood-
Camano School District Skilled and Technical Science Program.   
 
Recommendation: 
Approve the CTE Program Re-Approval of the Skilled and Technical Science program. 




